
Agenda Items IV-V Facilities Committee Meeting 10/10/18 

 

 

Discuss Termination of Contract with Student Housing Project Institutional Architect 

 

 

At its September 12, 2018 Regular Meeting, the Board of Regents approved a new 

concept for the student housing project that would require a residential architect.  In order to 

enter into a new contract with a residential architect for the project, the Board Facilities 

Committee will discuss terminating the existing contract with EYP as the institutional architect 

for the project. Following discussion, the Facilities Committee will determine a recom-

mendation to the Board of Regents regarding this contract termination with EYP. 

 

 


